

EducationUSA Newsletter

Fulbright-EducationUSA <educationusa@fulbright.hu>
To: Fulbright EducationUSA <fulbright-educationusa@fulbright.hu>

Tue, Jun 9, 2015 at 12:43 PM

EDUCATIONUSANEWSLETTER

Dear Readers,

We at the Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center hope that your exams and end-ofyear tests went as planned and all of you are ready to relax for the summer!

Fulbright-Bard Scholarship extended deadline!

Bard Conservatory (Annandale-On-Hudson, NY) offers unparalleled musical opportunities for its students. The Conservatory orchestra performs regularly on campus, in New York City, and in semi-annual concert tours to Asia or Europe. Students frequently perform alongside faculty in chamber music concerts at Bard, in regional chamber music concert series, and on concerts for the Bard Music Festival. Concerto competition winners from the undergraduate instrumental and graduate Vocal Arts programs, perform with either the Bard Conservatory Orchestra or the American Symphony Orchestra.

http://www.bard.edu/conservatory

Fulbright Hungary and Bard Conservatory are proud to**announce a joint music grant for the 2 year Advanced Performance Studies program**, within our 'non-degree' student category. The first year of study will be covered by the Hungarian Fulbright Commission, meanwhile the second year will be funded by Bard College.

Requirements:

- Completed BA studies in the field of music (or completed by September 1, 2015)
- • Excellent English skills
- Completed Fulbright application

Deadline: September 1, 2015

For more info on the scholarship: http://www.fulbright.hu/fulbright-bard-college-kozos-zenesz-osztondij/

If you're interested in applying contact us ateducationusa@fulbright.hu

Thinking Green in TEFL Summer Course

IATEFL-Hungary with the sponsorship of the Regional English Language Office (RELO) for Central and Southeastern Europe, based at U.S. Embassy Budapest is inviting teachers to their third SUMMER COURSE in Badacsony.

The summer course (**July 27-31**, **2015**) is an excellent training opportunity to learn about practical Content and Language Integrated Learning (CLIL) methods, motivating cross-curricular cooperation, developing ICT skills while focusing on green issues. We invite you to join upper primary and secondary school teachers from across the country for this exceptional professional opportunity!

Participants will receive a 5-credit-point certificate at the end of the training.

For more info on applying: https://www.facebook.com/events/821175197971076/

Application deadline: June 15, 2015

Course fee: NONE! The course is completely free, including training, travel costs, accommodation and meals!

GROW Camp-Girls Rock Our World

Summer Leadership Camp for High School Girls

The American Corner Debrecen is pleased to announce a call for applications for GROW - Girls Rock Our World Summer Camp for Hungarian high school girls.

Sharpen your communication and leadership skills and build your confidence in the GROW Camp where you can learn from American diplomats, university staff and Hungarian professionals and alumni.

The Camp will take place between **July 5 - 10**, **2015** in **Debrecen** and in Hortobagy National Park (World Heritage Site). **15** Hungarian high school girls will have the opportunity to participate. The camp will be entirely run in English.

Application deadline: June 19, 2015

For more info: http://debrecen.americancorner.hu/debrecen/grow-camp-2015.html

https://www.facebook.com/events/627019677432913/

Syracuse University offers Legal Writing Course

Syracuse University's five week online course is for legal practitioners and prospective LL.M. students who want to demonstrate proficiency and improvement in their legal English skills. With an emphasis on legal writing and analysis, this five week course will explore grammar and punctuation, effective writing strategies, the drafting of legal correspondence and memoranda, contracts, briefs, and legal citation.

Next course begins JULY 1, 2015

For more info: http://eli.syr.edu/programs-fees/legal-writing-1/

Have a wonderful week.

All the best,

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center

Fulbright EducationUSA Advising Center Baross utca 62. Room 111. 1082 Budapest, Hungary

Tel: +36 1 462 8050

E-mail: educationusa@fulbright.hu Website: www.fulbright.hu/educationusa





Find us on Facebook:

http://www.facebook.com/EducationUSA.Hungary

Follow us on Twitter:

https://twitter.com/FulbrightHU